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Dear Pastor and Church: April Mission Report

GREETINGS IN CHRIST MOST PRECIOUS NAME!!!!

March 29,2015---We thank God for the Success
of our Church Homecoming and Mission

Revival. We are challenge by the preaching of
. this Local Missionaries from different places
8l | hereinthe Philippines where we thank the

8 Lord that we can be able to be a part of their
ministry by supporting them in prayers and
financial support. As you support me here in
the mission field, we even share the blessing
to other missionaries as well.




We thank the Lord that He continues to
open doors of opportunity to be able to
preach the good news to the people.

Ever Sunday afternoon we go this
Outreach together with the workers of
i the Church.

We always thank the Lord in prayer
that we have Partners like you to be
able to do the Lord’s work and
continue to harvest lost souls for Christ.

Please pray for our Children’s Feeding
ministry this summer vacation here.
We are praying for 10 person who can
be able to sponsor 20 dollars each for
feeding children and at the same time
evangelizing them by the gospel of
Christ.

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR PRAYER AND SUPPORT AND IT IS PRIVELEGE THAT WE HAVE PARTNERS
LIKE YOU TO ACCOMPLISH GREAT THINGS FOR GOD!!!

YOUR LABOR WILL NOT BE IN VAIN IN THE LORD!!!

IN CHRIST,

BROTHER RIOGEN ABENOJA AND FAMILY



